
St. Jude Home & School 2nd Annual  

Fun Run – THE MAD DASH! 
 
Dear St. Jude Families,  
 

We are happy to announce our Home and School fundraiser at St. Jude School!  The 2nd Annual Cougar Fun 
Run!  This Fun Run replaced the Gift Wrap fundraiser as the school’s primary fundraiser last year and was 
a huge success.  The kids had so much fun while raising money for their school.   
 

Fundraisers benefit every student and faculty member at St. Jude School and become a fun way to support 
many needed projects around the school.  Since we will not be using an outside company for product sales, 
it’s important to point out that 100% of the money collected from this fundraiser goes directly to the 
school.   This year, your fundraising dollars are being allocated to news desks for all grade levels. 
 

Fun Run?  How does it work?   
On the day of the event, each grade level is designated a 30-minute time slot on the track.  The track will be 
set up on the field behind the playground.  During each grade level’s time, they will go to the field to run or 
walk laps to music being played by a DJ!  There will be refreshment stations set up for the students to stop 
by for a quick drink of water while they are running and walking.  Volunteers will be on hand to encourage 
the students to complete as many laps as they can and will be marking directly on the event t-shirt how 
many laps have been completed.  The t-shirt becomes a great souvenir!   
 

How will you keep it FUN and actually do the FUNdraising?   
Students are encouraged to get donations from family, friends and businesses.  FUNdraising will not be 
based or collected on a per lap basis.  Donations collected are in general support of the student, the event 
and ultimately the school.   Prizes will be awarded to top earning grades based on the amount of donation 
dollars they collect. 
 

Are there incentives or goals to target when collecting sponsorships? 
Yes!  We have a FUNdraising goal of $100 per family.  With so many families and friends of SJS looking to 
show their support, we know we can do it!   All families that donate $100 or more will be entered in a 
raffle for our Grand Prize Giveaway! New this year is the ability to earn additional entries for each $100 
over the goal. Please help us collect donations and increase your chances at a prize! 
 
How do we register and get a Fun Run t-shirt?   
All families will receive an envelope to register your student(s).  You only need one envelope per family.  
Registration begins September 29th and ends October 19th.  All students registered by the deadline will 
receive a Fun Run t-shirt!  Donations of any amount will get your child(ren) registered to participate and 
include a T-shirt! 
 

This sounds like so much FUN! Can I come and watch the event?  
This FUNdraising event is specifically designed to provide a day a fun, fellowship and physical activity for 
the students.  Unfortunately, due to time and space constraints, visitors are not permitted to oversee the 
actual Fun Run event.     

Mark Your Calendars! 

 For More Info: 
Contact Celeste Robin at celestewilbert@cox.net or Amy Waguespack at amywag1@cox.net  
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TOP EARNERS BY GRADE LEVEL:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Highest Earner: 

Extra class field trip to Tiger 

Stadium for a Private Tour! 

Plus, Free Dress Day! 

2nd Highest: 

Ice Cream Sundae Party! 

Plus, Free Dress Day! 

3rd Highest: 

“Snack in the Shade” plus 

Free Dress Day! 

School Wide Incentive: 

If we reach our FUNdraising goals or if we have 

100% participation, ALL STUDENTS will be 

awarded a PIZZA PARTY with the ROTOLO’S 

PIZZA TRUCK! 


